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PHILHEALTH PREMIUM PAYMENTS NOW 
ACCEPTED IN ALL LBC EXPRESS, INC. 

BRANCHES NATIONWIDE

PhilHealth members may now pay their premium 
contributions in any of LBC Express, Inc’s. branches 
nationwide.

LBC Express, Inc. resumed its acceptance of PhilHealth 
premium payments on May 12, 2014, in partnership 
with CIS Bayad Center.

For a complete list of LBC Express, Inc. and CIS Bayad 
Center branches and tie-ups, please visit our website, 
www.philhealth.gov.ph or call the Treasury Department 
at (02) 634-0239 or (02) 441-7444 ext. 7460-62.
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